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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHING T ON 

December 19, 1975 

MEMORANDUM FOR JIM CANNON 

FROM: 

at one group thought of 
o worked over at 712. 

ould be some kind of an opening 
Falk operation for an admini­

assistant, she would be excellent. 

I 

' 



F. Donald Hart 
PrGsident 

Mr. Jack Veneman 
Counsellor to the Vice President 
268 Old Executive Office Building 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Dear Jack: 

1515 Wilson Boulevard, Arlington, Va. 22209 
Telephone (703) 524 2000 

December 16, 1975 

As you are no doubt aware during October through early December, members 
of my staff were engaged in a high level of intense staff coordination wlth 
Mrs. Margo Boyle of your staff. That activity concerned the nomination, 
selection and appearance of representatives of the natural gas industry either 
as witnesses or as participants at the six regional public forums of the Domestic 
Council, chaired by Vice President Rockefeller. 

You and the Council are to be commended for having someone of the professional 
competence exemplified by Margo. I realize that it was a part of her job to 
handle the coordination, however I also believe that because of our industry's 
intense interest to participate in those conferences, we increased the burd.en ot 
work on Mrs. Boyle. Her candor and response to our detailed requests was at 
all times a credit to the office of the White House and particularly your office. 
I am asking that you relay our appreciation to Margo for her detailed attention 
and service provided to my staff. 

We at A.G.A. look forward to a pleasant and continued relationship between the 
Council and our industry. 

Sincerely, 

F. Donald Hart 

FDH:tb 
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